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Comments: We are very excited about the Monarch Ski Area expansion proposal! Our family has skied Monarch
for three decades and love the mountain, the staff, and the Salida area. We feel that this expansion is much
needed and well thought out. It will offer more available runs and hopefully help disperse the skiers/boarders over
a larger area. It will also help ensure Monarch Ski Area stays competitive with all the other ski areas in Colorado
that have already had expansions approved. Monarch is a beautiful area and this expansion would allow more of
the area to be enjoyed by many people with minimal impact on the environment.



